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Upcoming Events

Interact Mtg 7:30am T-124 
MHS 
Nov 29 2006

Interact-Shrine 6:15pm 
Dec 1 2006

Boombox Parade 
Dec 1 2006

Board of Directors Meeting 
5:30 pm 
Dec 5 2006

Interact-Shrine 6:15pm 
Dec 6 2006

Interact Mtg 7:30am MHS T-
124 
Dec 6 2006

Club Christmas Party 
Dec 21 2006

News

Quote of the Week - Who Said It? 

Thought for the Week - Who Said 
It? 
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No club meeting on Thanksgiving 
by Art Harrington 

Happy Thanksgiving!  

We wish you all a very happy Thanksgiving.  
Please enjoy the day with your family, 
counting your many blessings, and giving 
thanks for each of them.  

Our Rotary club will not be meeting this Thursday, in 
observance of this national holiday.  

Rotary Christmas Party 
by Art Harrington 

Club Christmas Party - Dec. 21  

Make certain you have Thursday 
evening, Dec. 21st, circled on your 
calendar!  

That is the date set for our annual Bullhead City Rotary Club Christmas Party.  It will 
be held at the Bullhead Area Chamber of Commerce Building, and is slated to begin 
at 6:00. 

Featured that evening will be the Melody Lane Duo.  You will appreciate their music! 

Please share this date with your spouse, and plan to attend.  

More participation is needed 
by Lawrence Cornell 

Thanks for your help!  

Thanks to all members who have helped with Rotary Minutes, 
Humor and Mystery Handshake.  

These activities are certainly a great addition to our meetings.  
However, we could still sue MORE participation. 

Call me (Corky) at 763-3581 (home) or 763-2586 (work) to offer your help. 

Thanks! 
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Club officer nominations 
by Art Harrington 

Deadline for nominations is Nov. 30th  

Nominations are requested.  Our Club Board this year is giving club 
members the opportunity to either nominate or to volunteer for the 
following club officer positions for the next Rotary year (beginning July 
1):  

�      President-elect 

�      Secretary 

�      Treasurer 

�      Foundation Chairman 

�      Public Relations Chairman 

Changes are being made in our leadership structure.  The board adopted, and the 
club will be implementing, the new Club Leadership Plan.  Clubs already utilizing this 
new structure claim it has done some great things to help their clubs to become 
more focused on the essentials that make Rotary clubs effective and successful. 

Are you interested in helping to lead our club this next year?  Do you know someone 
you believe would be especially effective as a club leader? 

Nominations will be closed on November 30th.  The resulting slate of officers 
approved by the Board will be presented to the club on December 7th, at which time 
additional nominations can still be made.  The election of club officers will then be 
held on December 14th.  (Rotary requires the election of club officers, and the 
submission of their names to Rotary International, by December 31 each year.) 

Sara Hargrove loses battle 
by Kari Hoffman 

Longtime Interact advisor dies  

It is with great sadness that I inform you 
that Sara Hargrove passed away on Friday, 
November 17.  She has been fighting lung 
cancer since last spring, and finally lost that battle.  

Sara was the founding Interact Sponsor for our Interact 
Club at Mohave High School.  She ran our club faithfully 
for 22 years.  

Rotary Foundation statistics 
by Art Harrington 

Paul Harris Fellows total 
1,011,551  
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The Rotary Foundation has announced that 51,305 new Paul Harris Fellows were 
added during the 2005-06 Rotary year.  That brings the total number of PHFs by the 
end of the year to 1,011,551.  

Here's how the contributions to our Rotary Foundation for the year looked: 

�     Annual Programs Fund      $92.6 million 

�     Permanent Fund              $12.1 million 

�     PolioPlus Fund                 $ 5.6 million 

�     Other                            $  1.6 million 

�     Total Contributions:      $111.9 million 
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